Christianson, Eric

From: Gloede, Carl

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2011 12:12 PM
To: Christianson, Eric

Cc: Schauf, Mary

Subject: Buffalo Wild Wings : Transfer of Location
Attachments: image001.gif

I had a phone conversation with Agent Greg Meyers on 3/17/11 and talked through the application. MAPD
does not have any concerns with the relocation of this license. | would ask that the standard condition be
added that the license meet the conditions of the definition of a restaurant as defined in Wis S.S. 254.61(5)
and Madison city ordinance Chapter 38.

Carl Gloede -

Captain of Police: Central District
City of Madison Police Department
211 S. Carroll St.

Madison, W153703




